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Date: June 16, 2016 
                 AUTHORIZATION LETTER 
To whom it may concern: 
 
        We, the undersigned Verifone, Inc. (ಯVerifoneರ) hereby authorize (Jones 
Tsai), employed by Sporton International Inc. (ಯSportonರ), located at [No. 52, 
HwaYa 1st Road, Hwa Ya Technology Park, Kwei-Shan Hsiang, Tao Yuan 
Hsien, Taiwan, R.O.C.], to act on VeriFone’s behalf in communicating with the 
United States Federal Communications Commission (ಯFCCರ) for the purpose 
of obtaining product verification and certification in compliance with 47 CFR 
Ch.1.2002(b), is subject to a denial to Federal benefits, that include FCC 
benefits, pursuant to section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1998, 21 
U.S.C. 835(a).  for Model Number VX690 3G-BT-WiFi in connection with FCC 
ID:B32VX6903GBTWIFI.  Acts carried out by Sporton on Verifone’s behalf in 
connection with such product verification and certification process (in each 
case, after obtaining Verifone’s prior written approval to take such acts) shall 
have the same effects as acts of Verifone.  Verifone may revoke the foregoing 
authorization granted to Sporton at any time at Verifone’s sole discretion. 
       If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t 
hesitate to contact us.  
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


